
Construction is scheduled to begin the week of April 4th, 2022:  

Grace Playground 

Reconstruction 

 

 

 

Please pardon our appearance while we reconstruct this playground 

funded for $2M from Council Member Charles Barron 

For additional questions, please email: 

BKspecialevents@parks.nyc.gov 
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